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NOW HIRING: LA PORTE ISD TO HOLD JULY 22 JOB FAIR 
La Porte ISD will hold an in-person job fair on July 22 as part of a push to fill several positions 
going into the 2021-22 school year.  

Positions include classroom teachers, librarians and paraprofessionals, as well as 
opportunities in the district’s Special Programs department and Business Office. A complete 
list of available positions is at https://lpisd.tedk12.com/hire/index.aspx.  

The job fair will be held at the La Porte ISD Administration Building, 1002 San Jacinto St., La 
Porte, and will be split into two segments to accommodate applicants.  

• 2-3:30 p.m. – Campus/department professionals and campus paraprofessionals 
• 3:30- 5 p.m. – Bus drivers, nutrition personnel, custodians and maintenance workers 

Those who are interested in attending the job fair are asked to apply online at 
lpisd.org/careers beforehand.  
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